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This action is now closed 

 

Summary 

An investigation into the torture of Wa'el Tawfiq remains yet to be launched. 
Amnesty International continues to call on the Egyptian government to bring 
those responsible to justice, and to bring to an end the widespread practice of 
torture in the State Security Investigations Departments and police stations in 
Egypt.  

 

Thank you for everyone who took part in this action. 

 

Text of original appeal 

 

Date of original appeal 

26 June 2003 


